

Dear Innsbruck residents

Many of you have already received a booster vaccination to protect yourself from COVID-19.

Thank you for doing this. By doing so, you are protecting yourself and your loved ones. So that we can be best protected, we also invite everyone else to get a booster vaccination. We know from information from the National Immunisation Panel (NIG) that vaccination protection declines more and more over time. That's why it's important to get your booster shot and renew your vaccination protection to get through the next few months with more strength.

The vaccination centre at **Messe Innsbruck in Hall D** is waiting for you.

Opening hours are **Wednesday to Friday from 9am – 6pm and Saturday from 9am – 1pm**.

To enable us to schedule your appointment as efficiently as possible, we kindly ask you make a booking in advance via **www.tirolimpft.at**.

We have translated this information leaflet into eleven languages. You can find this at:

www.ibkinfo.at/dossier-covid-19

Vaccination protects us – please be part of this and stay healthy!

Kind regards

Georg Willi

UMayor of the Regional Capital of Innsbruck

Ing. Mag. Johannes Anzengruber, BSc

2nd Deputy Mayor and City Councillor for Health